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LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 105 of 2018 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD 83/97 

  

18 September 2018 

 

 

Birzebbugia regatta 

 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies Mariners that the 

Birzebbugia local council will be organising a regatta in Birzebbugia, Marsaxlokk 

Harbour. 

 

The regatta races will be held on Saturday 22nd September 2018 from 1500 hours to 

1800 hours and will be held within the area A, B, C and D as shown hatched on 

attached chart. 

 

Due to the mentioned regatta the swimmer zone at Pretty Bay will be temporary 

removed during the races. 

 

Any vessel which are within the designated area are to be removed during the activity. 

 

No vessels will be allowed to cross the race course during the races. 

 

Mariners are obey any instructions given by Marsaxlokk Port Control (Marsaxlokk VTS) 

on VHF channel 14. 

 

 

  

Charts effected: 36, 2538, 194. 




